
Happy Thanksgiving Everyone
Thank you all for everything and even if you’re not from
America, I hope you got to spend some time today with people
you care about.  I can’t thank you all enough for sticking
with me for however long you’ve been here as it’s a special
feeling to be able to do something like this for a living
every day.  It’s awesome to be able to do this and I’ll be
doing it for as long as I can.  Thank you all again, as
always, very much.

 

KB

Happy Thanksgiving Everyone
Or whatever you call it (possibly Thursday).

I’m rather thankful (and confused) that so many people come
here every day and see what I think about shows.  The site has
reached a point I never would have imagined to the point where
I can do a lot of things I never thought I’d be able to do. 
It’s an amazing feeling to have it actually work this long and
I don’t know what to say about the whole thing.  It blows my
mind more every day that this is what I do for a living and I
thank you all for every bit of it every same day.

 

Have  a  good  one  and  spend  some  time  with  your  family.  
Preferably while watching wrestling of course.
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Happy Thanksgiving And Thank
You Very Much
First   of  all,  I  hope  you  all  have  a  safe  and  happy
Thanksgiving.  If you don’t celebrate it, take a few minutes
and think about the people or things that you’re lucky enough
to have.  It’s a nice thing to do every now and then.

Second, thank you all so much for being around so much this
week.  It’s been by far and away my best week ever for the ad
revenue with a new record yesterday in a huge surprise.  That
and the book sales going way up are making things a lot easier
on me and meaning I can switch around and do some more fun
shows instead of the stuff I have to do to draw the biggest
audiences.  It’s a very nice break and makes this a lot more
fun than it already is.

 

Thank you all so much and I’m very grateful to everyone who
sticks with me for reasons that I’ll never fully comprehend. 
When I see the amount of people that show up as soon as Raw or
a pay per view is over, it often makes me shake my head at the
thought that so many people want to see what I have to say
about it.  Thank you for checking out what I have to say every
day because it actually has changed my life for the much
better.
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Happy Thanksgiving
Thank  you all for taking the time to read my ramblings on
here.  The ad revenue and ebook sales are making it more and
more likely that I can do this as my full time job every month
as the sales have been consistently going up.  I’ll keep
putting them out as long as you guys want them.  Thank you all
for sticking with me and I’ll be around as long as you want me
to be.
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